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A Treatise on Various Branches of the Criminal Law of
Scotland. [Edited by Robert Craigie.] John BURNETT
(Advocate.) 1811
Criminal Procedure in Scotland Christopher H. W. Gane
1983-01-01
The Scottish Law Review and Reports of Cases in the
Sheriff Courts of Scotland 1887
A Treatise on Various Branches of the Criminal Law of
Scotland John Burnett 1811 This is a reproduction of the
original artefact. Generally these books are created
from careful scans of the original. This allows us to
preserve the book accurately and present it in the way
the author intended. Since the original versions are
generally quite old, there may occasionally be certain
imperfections within these reproductions. We're happy to
make these classics available again for future
generations to enjoy!
The Criminal Law of Scotland Gerald H. Gordon 2005-11-23
Drawing together the relevant statutes and case law
materials, this book is aimed at criminal law
practitioner. It includes comments on developments in
cases and legislation. It includes a supplement which
includes: Criminal Justice (Scotland) Act 2003; Mental
health (Care and Treatment) (Scotland) Act 2003; and
more.
Document Retrieval Index 1974
Elliott and Wood's Cases and Materials on Criminal Law
Michael John Allen 2006 Contains information needed to
find expert witnesses to provide evidence in court or
write a report. With hundreds of named experts who
either live or work in Ireland, this work allows easy
identification of experts with the required expertise.
It aims to give access to a range of top quality expert
witnesses throughout Ireland.
Cases and Materials on Constitutional and Administrative
Law Brian Thompson 2014-05-22 Cases & Materials on
Constitutional and Administrative Law provides you with
a comprehensive selection of legal resources to
accompany your studies. Extracts from leading cases,
academic works, and political documents are drawn
together with incisive author commentary and thoughtprovoking questions to highlight the historical debates
and ongoing development of the subject. The authors take
a critical look at the doctrines of constitutional law
and the principles of administrative law, showing how
the constitution operates in relation to Parliament, the
Executive, and the citizen. The eleventh edition has
been fully revised and updated with new extracts and
commentary from recent case law and legislation, and
also features a new chapter on devolution.
Human Rights and Scots Law Alan Boyle 2002-11-04 In June
1998, the Faculty of Law of the University of Edinburgh
held a conference of academics, judges and distinguished
practitioners from the UK and abroad to discuss the
implications of the incorporation of the ECHR into Scots
law. The contributors to this book consider the impact
of the Human Rights Act in light of the new

constitutional settlement for Scotland and their
experiences of other rights regimes in Europe, the
Commonwealth, and the United States. Topics included are
an analysis of the Human Rights Act and Scotland Act;
human rights and the law of crime, property, employment,
family and private life; Scottish court practice and
procedure; Scots law and the European dimension; and
building a rights culture in Scotland.
Civil Liberties in Scotland Keith D. Ewing 1982
Criminal Law of Scotland Gerald H. Gordon 2010-08-12
Features a probate and calculation package, helping you
to manage the administration process. This CD-ROM
enables you to track estate inventory, funds and events,
and produce clear accounts at any time during the
administration, with automatic self-balancing
recalculation to reflect the progress of the
administration.
Text and Materials on the Criminal Justice Process
Nicola Padfield 2015-12-14 Highlighting key issues in
Criminal Justice that students need to consider, the
Fifth Edition of this popular text contains a wide and
varied selection of materials which help to explain the
evolution of the criminal justice process in England and
Wales since the early 1990s. Statutes, case law,
empirical research and official and unofficial reports,
as well as theoretical perspectives and academic comment
are woven together and contextualized by the
accompanying narrative to provide an authoritative
account of the recent development of the criminal
justice system. Fully updated, this Fifth Edition
explores the issues around: • the introduction of Police
and Crime Commissioners; • the contracting out of
probation services; • the significant reforms to legal
aid funding; • the challenges to trial by jury posed by
the internet. This book also helpfully directs students
to further reading by chapter to provide next steps for
research. Written in an accessible style, Text and
Materials on the Criminal Justice Process is a valuable
resource for students of criminal justice.
The Law of Restitution in Scotland William J. Stewart
1992 Following an examination of the modern view of
restitution and an assessment of its application to
Scots law, this volume provides analyses of the
applications of the law to recompense, negotiorum gesto
and miscellaneous restitutionary obligations.
Text, Cases and Materials on Public Law and Human Rights
Helen Fenwick 2013-03-04 Building on the strengths of
the Sourcebook on Public Law, this book has been
comprehensively revised to take account of the radical
programme of constitutional reform introduced by the
Labour Government since 1997.
Text, Cases and Materials on Public Law and Human Rights
Helen Fenwick 2020-12-14 This book interweaves an
authoritative authorial commentary – significantly
expanded from the last edition - with extracts from a
diverse and contemporary collection of cases and
materials from three leading academics in the field. It
provides an all-encompassing student guide to
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constitutional, administrative and UK human rights law.
This fourth edition provides comprehensive coverage of
all recent developments, including the Fixed Term
Parliaments Act 2011, restrictions on judicial review
(Criminal Justice and Courts Act 2015), changes to
judicial appointments (Crime and Courts Act 2013), the
2014 Scottish Independence Referendum, Scotland Act 2016
and draft Wales Bill 2016. Recent devolution cases in
the Supreme Court, including Imperial Tobacco (2012) and
Asbestos Diseases (2015) are fully analysed, as is the
2015 introduction of English Votes for English Laws. The
remarkable Evans (2015) ‘Black Spider memos’ case is
considered in a number of chapters. The common law
rights resurgence seen in Osborn (2013), BBC (2014) and
Kennedy (2014) is analysed in several places, along with
other key developments in judicial review such as Keyu
(2015) and Pham (2015). Ongoing parliamentary reform in
both Lords and Commons, including major advances in
controlling prerogative powers, are fully explained, as
is the adaptation of the core Executive to Coalition
Government (2010-2015). There is comprehensive coverage
of key Strasbourg and HRA cases (Horncastle (2010),
Nicklinson (2014), Moohan (2014), Carlile (2014)), and
those in core areas of freedom of expression, police
powers and public order (Animal Defenders (2013), Beghal
(2015), Roberts (2015), Miranda (2016)) and the
prisoners’ voting rights saga, up to Chester (2015).
Cases and Materials on UK and EC Competition Law Kirsty
Middleton 2009-08-27 This book offers unique coverage of
essential cases and materials on UK and EC competition
law, providing students with a solid basis for
understanding. Notes and questions test readers'
progress, and a table of abbreviations and glossary of
terms consolidate learning.
Cases Decided in the Court of Session, Teind Court,
Court of Exchequer and House of Lords Scotland. Court of
Session 2002
Reports of Cases in Criminal Law Argued and Determined
in All the Courts in England and Ireland Edward William
Cox 1846
Trends in the Judiciary Wendell C. Wallace 2021-12-31
Trends in the Judiciary: Interviews with Judges from
Across the Globe, Volume Four, provides insights into
the lives, working environments, and social milieus of a
select group of judges. These legal luminaries, often
viewed as pedantic in their ontology, serve the crucial
role of preserving the human rights of individuals. This
text offers detailed data emanating from the narratives
of judges who were interviewed by a wide range of
academicians, from emerging and mid-career scholars to
professionals and established professors. The narratives
of the judges are interspersed with research data and
country details in an effort to enhance the knowledge
base of the readership. Judges from Asia, Africa, the
Caribbean, Europe, the Pacific Islands, New Zealand,
North America, and South America all contributed to this
text by sharing information on their careers as well as
insights as they traversed their profession. The
readership of this manuscript will experience the
thought processes of judges in relation to the social,
cultural, economic, and political context of their
respective nations and the gender issues, subtle
attempts at juridical control, dealing with powerful
criminals, and the lives of judges who have other
interests besides "interpreting and applying the law."
The international, cross-cultural perspectives presented
in this book should be of significant interest to
academics, practitioners, students, criminologists, and
the criminal justice community, and those interested in
comparative legal studies across the globe.
Cases & Materials on Criminal Law Michael T. Molan 2005
This new edition of Cases and Materials on Criminal Law
has been thoroughly updated to provide a comprehensive
selection of key materials drawn from law reports,
legislation, Law Commission consultation papers and

reports, and Home Office publications. Clear and highly
accessible, this volume is presented in a coherent
structure and provides full coverage of the topics
commonly found in the criminal law syllabus. The range
of thoughtfully selected materials and authoritative
commentary ensures that this book provides an essential
collection of materials and analysis to stimulate the
reader and assist in the study of this difficult and
challenging area of law. New features include: revised
text design with clear page layout, headings and boxed
and shaded sections to aid navigation and readability
chapter introductions to highlight the salient features
under discussion short chapter table of contents to
enable easier navigation "Comments and Questions"
sections to encourage students to reflect on their
reading expanded further reading to encourage students
to engage further with the subject a Companion Website
to provide regular updates to the book. Recent decisions
of note that are extracted and analysed include R v
Kennedy (manslaughter based on supply of heroin);
Attorney General for Jersey v Holley (provocation); R v
Mark and R v Willoughby (elements of killing by gross
negligence); R v Barnes (consent as a defence to
sporting injuries); Attorney General's Reference (No 3
of 2004) (accessorial liability) and R v Hatton
(intoxicated mistake in self defence cases).
Consideration is also given to the likely changes to the
law relating to corporate manslaughter, at the time of
writing contained in the Corporate Manslaughter and
Corporate Homicide Bill currently before Parliament. Two
major law reform publications are extensively extracted
and contextualised in this 4th edition - the Law
Commission's report on Murder, Manslaughter and
Infanticide (Law Com No 304) and the Law Commission's
Report on Inchoate Liability for Assisting and
Encouraging Crime (Law Com 300). This book is an
invaluable reference for students on undergraduate or
CPE/PG Diploma in Law criminal law courses, particularly
those studying independently or on distance learning
programmes.
The Art of Family Law Anne Hall Dick 2001 With
increasing emphasis on negotiation and mediation, and
with forthcoming changes to legal aid provision, lawyers
dealing with family law need to be equipped with the
skills and strategies for effective practice. This
practical book - partner to The Science of Family Law should be of use to the family law practitioner and all
others whose remit is in this area in law, in dealing
with the substantive law, styles and court work.
Text, Cases and Materials on Public Law and Human Rights
Helen Fenwick 2013-03-04 Building on the strengths of
the Sourcebook on Public Law, this book has been
comprehensively revised to take account of the radical
programme of constitutional reform introduced by the
Labour Government since 1997.
Cases and Materials on International Law Martin Dixon
2011-05-19 Rev. ed. update: Cases and materials on
international law / Robert McCorquodale, Martin Dixon.
Criminal Law Jonathan Herring 2020-05-04 Criminal Law:
Text, Cases, and Materials offers comprehensive legal
coverage and insightful analysis alongside expertly
selected extracts from key cases and academic
sources.The effective two-part structure of each chapter
in the book - the first part explaining the law as it
is, the second examining the theoretical aspects of the
law - ensures that readers not only gain a secure
understanding of the law itself but also acquire a
fundamental appreciation of thesurrounding philosophical
and ethical debates. Important theoretical material is
made accessible to students through a particularly
engaging writing style. The author's clarity of
expression brings the subject to life and places the law
in context.This text is an essential and complete
resource for all those wanting to get to grips with the
fascinating and sometimes challenging area of criminal
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law.Online ResourcesThis book is accompanied by online
resources, including:DT An introductory video from the
author DT Multiple choice questions DT Guidance on
selected questions from the book DT Key case flashcards
DT Useful web links DT A full bibliography
Cases and Materials on Constitutional and Administrative
Law Michael Allen 2011-05-26 Filling a need for a case
and materials book on constitutional and administrative
law, this textbook reflects the latest thinking
particularly in relation to the European Communities.
Essays in Criminal Law in Honour of Sir Gerald Gordon
James Chalmers 2010-10-31 This collection of essays
honours the work of Sir Gerald Gordon CBE QC LLD (1929). In modern times few, if any, individuals can have
been as important to a single country's criminal law as
Sir Gerald has been to the criminal law of Scotland. His
monumental work The Criminal Law of Scotland (1967) is
the foundation of modern Scottish criminal law and is
recognised internationally as a major contribution to
academic work on the subject. Elsewhere, he has made
significant contributions as an academic, judge and as a
member of the Scottish Criminal Cases Review Commission.
Reflecting the academic rigour and practical application
of Sir Gerald's work, this volume includes essays on
criminal law theory, substantive law and evidence and
procedure by practitioners and academics within and
outside of Scotland, including contributions from
England, Ireland and the USA.
Anton & Beaumont's Civil Jurisdiction in Scotland
Alexander Elder Anton 1995 A treatment of cases on the
Civil Jurisdiction and Judgements Act (1982), the Civil
Jurisdiction and Judgements Act (1991) and the Hague
Convention on the Service Abroad of Judicial and Extra
Judicial documents, the relevant Court of Session and
sheriff court rules.
Complete Criminal Law Janet Loveless 2012-05-17
'Complete Criminal Law' provides a student-centred,
straightforward approach to the criminal law LLB/CPE
syllabus. It involves the student in an active approach
to learning through the use of many learning features.
Cases & Materials on Criminal Law Mike Molan 2009-01-13
Cases and Materials on Criminal Law provides a
comprehensive selection of key materials drawn from law
reports, legislation, Law Commission consultation papers
and reports, and Home Office publications. Clear and
highly accessible, this volume is presented in a
coherent structure and provides full coverage of the
topics commonly found in the criminal law syllabus. The
range of thoughtfully selected materials and
authoritative commentary ensures that this book provides
an essential collection of materials and analysis to
stimulate the reader and assist in the study of this
difficult and challenging area of law. New features
include: revised text design with clear page layout,
headings and boxed and shaded sections to aid navigation
and readability chapter introductions to highlight the
salient features under discussion short chapter table of
contents to enable easier navigation "Comments and
Questions" sections to encourage students to reflect on
their reading expanded further reading to encourage
students to engage further with the subject a Companion
Website to provide regular updates to the book. Recent
decisions of note that are extracted and analysed
include R v Kennedy (manslaughter based on supply of
heroin); Attorney General for Jersey v Holley
(provocation); R v Mark and R v Willoughby (elements of
killing by gross negligence); R v Barnes (consent as a
defence to sporting injuries); Attorney General’s
Reference (No 3 of 2004) (accessorial liability) and R v
Hatton (intoxicated mistake in self defence cases).
Consideration is also given to the likely changes to the
law relating to corporate manslaughter, at the time of
writing contained in the Corporate Manslaughter and
Corporate Homicide Bill currently before Parliament. Two
major law reform publications are extensively extracted

and contextualised in this 4th edition - the Law
Commission’s report on Murder, Manslaughter and
Infanticide (Law Com No 304) and the Law Commission’s
Report on Inchoate Liability for Assisting and
Encouraging Crime (Law Com No 300). This book is an
invaluable reference for students on undergraduate or
CPE/PG Diploma in Law criminal law courses, particularly
those studying independently or on distance learning
programmes.
Criminal Justice in Scotland Peter Duff 2018-12-12
Published in 1999. Scottish criminal law and procedure
are very different from their counterparts elsewhere in
the United Kingdom. This book is the first socio-legal
account of the Scottish criminal justice process and its
constituent institutions. Its aims are: to explain the
operation of the various elements which make up the
‘system’; to summarise the considerable volume of
relevant Scottish research; and to locate this knowledge
within contemporary theorising about criminal justice.
To this end, the editors commissioned a team of experts
to write chapters on the various stages of institutions
of the Scottish criminal justice process. Given
Scotland’s broad social and cultural similarities to the
rest of the United Kingdom, the book also provides a
useful comparative perspective which should help to
discourage the tendency towards overly ethnocentric
theorising south of the border.
Smith, Hogan, and Ormerod's Text, Cases, and Materials
on Criminal Law David Ormerod 2020-06-22 Smith, Hogan,
and Ormerod's Text, Cases, and Materials on Criminal Law
is a thorough and accessible guide to criminal law,
providing invaluable extracts from key cases, statutes,
and expert articles, which have been carefully selected
to illuminate the core of criminal law. Ormerod and
Lairdexpertly guide the reader through the various
facets of the law while posing stimulating questions for
students to investigate further and reflect upon.This
book provides the law student with everything they need
to develop a thorough understanding of this fascinating
subject.Online Resourceswww.oup.com/uk/shoThis book is
accompanied by a selection of online resources,
including detailed annual updates, useful web links, and
outline answer guidance to selected in-text questions.
The Development of Legal Responsibility in the Criminal
Law of Scotland Maurice Richards Wright 1956
Bowker's Law Books and Serials in Print 1993
International Human Rights Law Olivier De Schutter
2014-08-07 Fully updated edition offers coverage of new
topics and a more student-friendly design, while
retaining the original style and features.
Criminal Procedure (Scotland) Act 1995 2018
Criminal Evidence and Procedure Bloomsbury Professional
2002-12 No Marketing Blurb
Law Books in Print: Subject index Nicholas Triffin 1994
The Oxford Handbook of Criminal Process Darryl K. Brown
2019-02-22 The Oxford Handbook of Criminal Process
surveys the topics and issues in the field of criminal
process, including the laws, institutions, and practices
of the criminal justice administration. The process
begins with arrests or with crime investigation such as
searches for evidence. It continues through trial or
some alternative form of adjudication such as plea
bargaining that may lead to conviction and punishment,
and it includes post-conviction events such as appeals
and various procedures for addressing miscarriages of
justice. Across more than 40 chapters, this Handbook
provides a descriptive overview of the subject
sufficient to serve as a durable reference source, and
more importantly to offer contemporary critical or
analytical perspectives on those subjects by leading
scholars in the field. Topics covered include history,
procedure, investigation, prosecution, evidence,
adjudication, and appeal.
Human Rights in Scotland Keith D. Ewing 2004 The
Mortgage (Rights) Scotland Act 2001 alters the law
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relating to property repossessions in Scotland. It gives
the courts a discretionary power to refuse repossession
orders where a secured lender wishes to recover
property. This book gives an account of this legislation
and its likely impact
The Criminal Law of Scotland H. Gerald Gordon 2010-12-08
Drawing together the relevant statutes and case law

materials, this book is aimed at criminal law
practitioner. It includes comments on developments in
cases and legislation. It includes a supplement which
includes: Criminal Justice (Scotland) Act 2003; Mental
health (Care and Treatment) (Scotland) Act 2003; and
more.
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